City Clerk

From: David Jurcak <djurcak@grandhotel.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 1:06 PM

To: City Clerk; Margaret Doud

Subject: Fw: Re: Bike Licenses

Attachments: KSL Bike Licenses - M.I. Bikes.pdf; September 18, 2024 Meeting Minutes.pdf

Our lawyers request:

We just need clarification and confirmation from the City Council that the 263 commercial rental bike
licenses approved to be transferred as of September 18, 2024 (per the Regular City Council Meeting
Minutes (attached)) will be transferred to Mack Tracks, LLC. This is because under Section X of the
Meeting Minutes, the Council stated such bike licenses will be transferred to KSL Capital.

Thus, for tonight, we just need the minutes to essentially say the Council confirms that the 263
commercial rental bicycle licenses approved to be transferred on September 18, 2024 pursuant to the
the Regular City Council Meeting will be transferred to Mack Tracks, LLC.

Reattaching here the approved application (second attached), which specifies Mack Tracks, LLC as
the transferee, if helpful to present tonight.

David Jurcak
President
Grand Hotel

From: Larkin, Alyson <alyson.larkin@dentons.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 12:54 PM

To: David Jurcak <djurcak@grandhotel.com>

Cc: McCarthy, Jordan <jordan.mccarthy@dentons.com>
Subject: FW: Re: Bike Licenses

CAUTION: This is an external email and the sender may not be who they claim it is. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Per our conversation, we just need clarification and confirmation from the City Council that the 263 commercial rental
bike licenses approved to be transferred as of September 18, 2024 (per the Regular City Council Meeting Minutes
(attached)) will be transferred to Mack Tracks, LLC. This is because under Section X of the Meeting Minutes, the Council
stated such bike licenses will be transferred to KSL Capital.



